
Ministry of Agriculture and Food 
 R.R. #3, 93 Dundas St., Brighlon, 
Ontario KOK 1H0 Tel: 
(613) 475-4784  Fax: (613) 
475-333s

Resources Management Branch Agriculturs] 
Land Use Unit

July 24, 2002

Barbara Jeffrey  Principal Planner  Planning 
and Development Services Department 
The Regional Municipality of York 
 17250 Yonge Street  Newmarket, Ontario 
 L3Y 6Z1

Dear Barbara:

Subject: Provincially Significant Agricultural Areas-as per the PPS for York 
Region e e b

OMAF staff have identified provincially significant agricultural areas as per the PPS for the Towns 
 - of East Gwillimbury, Georgina, & Whitchurch-Stouffville, and for the Township of King. Maps 
identifying these areas are attached.

Provincially significant agricultural areas also lie within the City of Vaughan and the Town of  Markham. 
These agricultural areas have not been verified as per the PPS. OMAF staff would be pleased 
to verify these provincially significant agricultural areas.

No provincially significant agricultural areas were identified within the Towns of Richmond 
Hill, Newmarker, and Aurora
Should you have any questions or wish to di.  k scuss this matter further, please contact me at 613-475- 
4764.

Yours truly,

Ray Valaitis Rurz] 
Planner


